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Osborn Aquatic Center is the only public swimming pool in the city of Corvallis and 

best in the area. Without it, kids in Corvallis have no place to swim or to pay more or 

to travel long distance. It has been since last October and we see no obvious 

progress of the repairing nor reopening to the public in its full capacity. 

 

Corvallis Aquatic Team relies on Osborn pool. My son is in the swimming team and 

we had to go to Albany, Philomath, and Dallas for daily practices. The team is a non-

profit and supports the swimming sports in Corvallis for 30 years. Their financial 

situation is bad. We do not know if they can survive another year or not. So, 

swimmers in Corvallis may lose the only team they can swim for full year.  


